Tredegar Homeowner's Association

Board Meeting Minutes

The May Board Meeting was held on May 5, 2014 at the home of Curtis Mays.

Attendees were: Curtis Mays, Tom Mathews, Bruce Christopherson, Jason Landry and Elaine Giles.

Our guests at the board meeting were Mr. & Mrs. John Maynard. They recently moved into 1322 Colston Court.

The April minutes were read and approved.

Bruce gave a financial report. We have \$29,842.48 in checking and \$41,070.16 in savings. We still, as of May 5th, have eight homeowners who have not paid their second quarter dues. A notice will be sent to these homeowners.

Tom Mathews has done some work on the two benches at the fountain pond. He replaced the wood, which had rotted, and put new rock at the base where the two benches sit.

Curtis asked Tom Mathews and Jason to sit at the front table at the annual homeowner's meeting to greet people and check them off as attending. There will also be a directory available for everyone to double check their listing and make sure it is correct. Jason is currently updating our directory. Anyone who has corrections to their listing should contact the board.

Solitude Pond Service will be adding 10 carp for algae control. Five for the big pond and five for the fountain pond.

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned. The annual meeting is June 2, 2014 and will serve as the June Board Meeting.

Respectfully Submitted.

Elaine Giles